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THE SAYWITZ COMPANY ANNOUNCES THE RETIRMENT OF JOE PONCINO, SENIOR VICE 

PRESIDENT OF CONSTRUCTION. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

January 30, 2025  

 

 The Saywitz Company is pleased to announce that Joe 
Poncino, Senior. Vice President of Construction has 
retired after a long and successful career in the 
construction field with The Saywitz Company.  Joe 
Poncino has more than 45 years of experience in 
construction and has been with The Saywitz Company for 
more than 25 years.   

Barry Saywitz, President of The Saywitz Company 
commented, “Joe has been an incredible asset to the company and has assisted us in 
expanding the company and our maintenance and construction services over the years.  He 
has been an integral part of the company and will certainly be missed.  We wish him well in 
his new ventures and this next chapter in his life.” 

Joe Poncino is a general contractor and has been a lifelong resident of Orange County.  He is 
married and has two children and is a grandfather of two.     

 
The Saywitz Company is one of the oldest and largest privately held commercial real estate 
companies in Southern California.  The company has a commercial real estate division, 
management division, construction division and specialty consulting.  The company maintains 
its Corporate Offices in Newport Beach, California with branch offices in San Deigo.  Additional 
information on The Saywitz Company can be found www.saywitz.com or by calling 
949.930.7500. 
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